
CSU Channel Islands 
Curriculum Committee Meeting Minutes 

September 13, 2006 –  Sage Hall, Main Conference Room  
9am to 10:30am 

 
Attendees:   Bill Cordeiro  Sean Anderson  Steve Stratton 

Kathy Musashi  Liz King   Paul Rivera 
  Virgil Adams  Lillian Castaneda 
 

 
1. Minutes.  The minutes were approved as submitted. 
 
2. Course and Program Reviews 
 

The following were reviewed and approved with minor changes: 
• PHYS 305 Thermal and Statistical Physics   New 
• PHYS 301 Classical Mechanics    New 
• PHYS 401 Quantum Mechanics    New 
• PHYS 406 Solid State Physics (Previously deferred, review w long form)  New 
 
The following were reviewed and approved with conditions: 

  None 
 
 The following were reviewed and revisions were requested: 

None 
 
 The following courses were deferred or denied: 
 None 

 
3. Pending Issues 
 A. Language and Multicultural Requirements – after some discussion, Bill Cordeiro agreed 
to review the language in the catalog and consult with Paul Rivera and report back to the committee on 
this subject. 
 B. Effective dates on Courses and Programs.  It was determined that Kathy would modify 
the forms to identify effective semesters on each of the course or program modification forms. 
 C. Renumbering Courses.  It was determined that when a course is renumbered, that the 
description of the former course number be referenced in the new course description information for 
clarity.  After five or move years of reference, these references will be removed from the descriptions. 
 D. The committee deadlines will be circulated by Kathy during the following week. 
 E. Term of Service to Three Years – After some discussion, Virgil Adams agreed to continue 
his research by getting faculty feedback on the extension of the term of service on the Curriculum 
Committee.  He will report back to the committee. 
 
4. Next Meeting:  September 20, 2006 Sage Conference Room, 2nd Floor.  Starts at 9:30am   
 


